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	Dear Parent(s),

Happy New Year everyone! We hope you had a great festive break. It has been brilliant to hear all about what the children have done. In English we have started a story named You and Me by Anthony Browne. The story is based on Golilocks and the Three Bears but is written from the perspective of Baby Bear. The illustrations are beautiful and on each opposing page show the two sides of the story; one side has no dialogue and shows a little red headed girl who gets lost in a city and finds herself at an inviting looking home (the three bear’s home). The other pages show what the three bears actually do whilst they go out whilst their porridge is cooling. In maths, we have practising reading, writing numbers in numerals and in words. To challenge the children the children had to locate the numbers on an empty number line. 
This week was Jack’s family box…

Please see the timetable on the classroom door which states the children who will be taking the Family Box home. We have Family Box time every Friday  afternoon, next week is ________ family box. Please could we ask that in the box you also include a carrier bag so that items can be returned home safely.
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday.
· Outdoor PE every Tuesday.
· Inset Days: Friday 10th February

HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 

Please see attached sheet. 
Many thanks, 

Miss. Wright and Miss. Fisher.
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